
REPLY TO 
ATIENTIONOF 

Special Projects Team 

DEPARTMENT OF THE ARMY 
BUFFALO DISTRICT, CORPS OF ENGINEERS 

1776 NIAGARA STREET 
BUFFALO, NEW YORK 14207-3199 

February 20, 2008 

SUBJECT: Request for Administrative Record File Records 

Dr. William Boeck 

Dear Dr. Boeck: 

I am writing in response to your request for copies of records from the Administrative Record 
File (ARF) for the Niagara Falls Storage Site Project. 

Per your visit to the to Buffalo District on 19 February 2008, I've enclosed a compact disk with 
scanned PDF files of the selected photographs you requested and also Chapter-3 of the USDOE 
Hvdrologic and Geologic Characterization ofthe DOE Niagara Falls Storage Site (1981). This 
chapter addresses your question regarding the closure of wells and the risk of them serving as a 
pathway for groundwater migration. Paragraph 3.2.2 of the report states these wells were 
grouted closcd to the ground surfacc. 

When they are completed, I will provide you a copy of the DVD contammg the USDOE 
videotape footage of the construction of the interim waste containment cell (IWCS). 

If you have any additional questions please feel free to contact me at 879-4418. Thank you. 

k,c~ 
WILLIAM E. KOWALEW~;-PMcl? 
Project Manager 
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